

July 10, 2012

Ms. Kimberly R. Martone Director of Operations Office of Health Care Access 410 Capital Avenue Hartford, CT 06134

Dear Ms. Martone,

On May 18, 2012 a determination request was sent to The Office of Health Care Access via email seeking guidance related to the closure of a Mental Health Clinic at 120 Park Lane, New Milford, CT and a Substance Abuse Residential Treatment Program at 33 Highlands Street in New Britain. The email was re-sent on June 4, 2012. On June 18, 2012, the same request was faxed to The Office of Health Care Access after it was determined that The Office of Health Care Access was not responding to encrypted emails.

Please advise as to the status of this determination request.

This letter is being faxed to you, with a hard copy to follow by mail. I can be reached at (860) 826.1358 x1223 or rgorman@cmhacc.org.

Sincerely,

Raymond J. Gorman President and CEO